
The Office of Research Services (ORS), Division of Quality Management & Policy (DQMP), developed 
a survey regarding contractor work experiences. ORS and its Director, Colleen McGowan, value staff 
diversity and recognize each individual’s contribution to our shared mission. The ORS Contractor Survey 
covers: work environment, technology, communication, contractor services, and other organizational 
topics.

Please take approximately 10 minutes to provide your feedback by [enter date] by clicking on the link 
below. Results will be used to develop solutions to enhance your work experiences. Note: that your 
individual responses are secure to the extent permitted by law, and results are only presented once 
combined with all other responses.

This survey is voluntary and your employer has given us permission to administer to you. Please skip any 
questions that you do not wish to answer, aside from the required demographics.

Take survey here: [survey link]

Please contact Isaiah Crisp (DQMP) @ ORSSurveySystem@mail.nih.gov should you have any questions 
about this survey.
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